
PSC Customer Service Hearings for Sunshine Water Services Company 

Cancelled Due to Hurricane Milton 
 

TALLAHASSEE — The Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) today announced that all 

in-person and virtual customer service hearings for Sunshine Water Services Company 

(Sunshine) scheduled for this week have been cancelled due to the potential impacts of Hurricane 

Milton:   

 

 

 October 8: Virtual Service Hearing at 11:00 a.m. 

 October 9: In-Person Service Hearings in Eustis at 10:00 a.m. and in Altamonte Springs 

at 6:00 p.m. 

 October 10: Virtual Service Hearing at 2:00 p.m. 

Information about Sunshine’s rate request in Docket No. 20240068-WS can be found here. 

Rescheduled meeting dates and times have not yet been determined. 

For additional information, visit www.floridapsc.com. 

Follow the PSC on X and LinkedIn.  

Subscribe to the Commission’s YouTube channel for Consumer Tips and PSAs. 

 

https://www.floridapsc.com/pscfiles/website-files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2024-10-Sunshine%20Water%20Services%20Company.pdf
https://www.floridapsc.com/
https://x.com/floridapsc
https://www.linkedin.com/company/floridapsc/
https://www.youtube.com/@flpublicservicecommission

